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Dear ASMTA Colleagues: 
 
 
Here is a great opportunity to recognize one of your ASMTA colleagues whom you feel 
is deserving of special honor. If you know a current member of ASMTA who has made 
significant contributions to this organization—and to the music teaching profession—I 
encourage you to nominate them for this special award. Current ASMTA members who 
are either independent or college/university music teachers are eligible for consideration.  
 
 
To nominate a colleague, please write a letter of recommendation and include supporting 
materials indicating why you believe the nominee is deserving of this honor. Tentative 
plans are to present the award Friday afternoon, June 4, 2021 at the Virtual ASMTA 
State Conference. Deadline date for receipt of all materials is Monday, May 3, 2021. 
Materials may be sent to me via regular mail or e-mail (see my contact info listed below). 
 
 
A list of past recipients of the Teacher of the Year Award may be found on the ASMTA 
website. For a complete listing, see both http://www.arkansasmta.org/news-events/asmta-
fellows-teacher-of-the-year/astma-teacher-of-the-year-award-independent/ (independent 
teacher winners) and http://www.arkansasmta.org/news-events/asmta-fellows-teacher-of-
the-year/asmta-teacher-of-the-year-award-college/ (college/university teacher winners). 
A complete list of all recipients is also printed in the 2019 Official Program & Directory. 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have questions. I look forward to hearing from you! 
 
 
Dr. Chris Thompson, NCTM 
56 McClellan Drive, # 3664 
Walnut Ridge, AR  72476 
 
 
cthompson@williamsbu.edu  
(870) 759-4160 (office) 
(870) 886-2892 (home) 
 


